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Circular No. 7 of 2022  

 

From: Director, Procurement Policy Office  

 

To :    Heads of Public Bodies 

MARGIN OF PREFERENCE IN STANDARD BIDDING DOCUMENTS 

 

 

1. This Office is currently updating its Standard Bidding Documents to 

incorporate the latest Government decisions on public procurement. Public bodies 

will henceforth be allowed to customise the above based on their applicability and in 

accordance with the latest Directive issued by this Office. 

2. In the meantime, public bodies are requested to customise their bidding 

documents currently under preparation to incorporate provisions of Directive No. 67 

regarding the application of Margin of Preference for procurement of works. 

3. This Office will issue a circular highlighting the changes brought to the latest 

version of the Standard Bidding Documents once they are published on the website. 
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